
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
 
 
Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b and Article 21 of the 1999 Town Meeting and RSA 
31:19-a and Article 6 of the 2019 Town Meeting,  the Auburn Board of Selectmen 
will hold a public hearing on Monday, October 19, 2020 beginning at 7:00 P.M. at 
the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving public comment concerning 
the acceptance and expenditure of unanticipated revenues in the amount of 
$8,300.00 in a rebate grant from Eversource, and the withdrawal and expenditure 
of $16,929.58 from the Town Properties Rehabilitation Expendable Trust Fund 
for the project of converting the Town’s existing streetlights to LED units.   
 
The total cost of the project is $25,229.58 and would be covered entirely by these 
two funding sources. 
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